
From: John Imes
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: Fwd: proposed building on Monroe and Glenway
Date: Sunday, March 01, 2015 7:25:05 PM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Sarah Hughes < gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Oct 21, 2014 at 10:32 AM
Subject: proposed building on Monroe and Glenway
To: kcornwell@cityofmadison.com
Cc: jimesother@gmail.com, district13@cityofmadison.com

Good morning,
I am writing as a concerned citizen who lives at  Glenway St, just several
properties away from the proposed apartment/retail building on the corner of
Monroe St. and Glenway St. I want to make it known that my husband and myself,
along with many neighbors that we have talked to, are not in favor of this project.
We moved to the Dudgeon Monroe neighborhood because it is a historic, desirable
place to live, with a sense of community and safety. This proposed building would
change the whole feel of our community. The developers do not have the best
interests of the neighborhood in mind. Parking, street traffic, aesthetics- all of this
would be negatively impacted by this building.  Please, before making any decisions,
take the opinion of those who live and own property in this neighborhood, who love
it and invest in it.
Thank you, 
Sarah Hughes
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